
 

It has been 5 months since we did an update of the work at the orphanage 
in Lutsk. Work has not stopped  ï itôs just that some months there were a 
lot of work done but not a lot to show in photographs. We continue with 13 
workers working 5 days a week 12 hours a day. The below photographs will 
show the progress that is being made. Your continued prayers are muc h 
appreciated.  
 

This is our Easter time now (26.04.19 -30.04.19) and the builders have a 
week off work. Nearly all come from villages over an hour away from Lutsk. 
Easter time is a busy time in the villages, so they appreciate the week off 
work. They comme nce back to work 6th May and there are no holidays until 
the 26th July. We have 12 weeks in which to do a mountain of work. Pray 
that we will make real progress as we work tirelessly towards the day the 

home will be opened for orphan children.  

 
Feel free t o download a PDF file of this update, print it out and share.  
 
Thanks.  
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We worked all through the winter and managed to get the roof on 
and all the outside of the building insulated and plastered. 
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It was cold outside and with no heat on inside the building it 
wasnôt warm there either. However, 10 of the builders managed 

to live here. 

The builders started back after New Year in what was miserable 

weather but the work must go on as we are committed to seeing 
this project finished. 



 

We moved inside January to March and concentrated on 
insulating as much as possible. We insulated walls and floors ï 
finished much of the electric work in the attic as well as dividing 

up the attic to make 7 beautiful en-suite bedrooms. 

Attic floors insulted and covered. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Attic corridor 


